June 19, 2014
12406

Douglas Morin-Code Enforcement Officer
City of Portland —Inspections Division

389 Congress Street, Room 315

Portland, ME 04101

BAGO

RE: Survey Building Layout -Elevation Rock & Fitness- 55 Warren Avenue — Portland, Maine

Dear Mr. Morin:

As requested by Flynn Construction, Sebago Technics performed a construction layout for the
excavation location and placement of building corners at 55 Warren Avenue on two occasions.

On June 2, 2014 we re-established our site control and staked the location of the proposed building per
the approved site plan. Offset control points were also set to place the footings and walls subsequent to
the excavation of the building.

On June 18, 2014 we confirmed the offset control points and set iron pins to mark the major corners of
the foundation wall, per the location shown on the approved site plan.

Per Peter Flynn’s request, we are also e-mailing this letter to him.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Charles L. Brown Jr. PLS
VP Field Services
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e-mail cc: Peter Flynn — Flynn Construction

ad

— Suite 1A, South Portland, ME 041

6963 » 207.20C



